
 
Our Christmas Dinner will take place on Friday 15th December 2017 at 12noon. We 

need to know how many children to cater for on this day.  If your child would like to have a 

Christmas Dinner, please fill in the slip below and return it to school by Friday 1st 

December at the latest.  

 

No other meal options will be available on this day, so you will have to provide a packed 

lunch if your child does not want to receive a Christmas Lunch. 

 

Please ensure your sQuid (catering) account has been set up so that the £2.00 payment 

for the meal can be taken from your child’s account on the day. We do not accept cash to 

pay for school meals. 

 

Please can all children who receive free school meals also complete the slip so that we 

know how many to cater for. 

 

Friday 15th December is also Christmas Jumper Day, so please send your child in 

something festive if you can. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

I would like my child to have a Christmas Dinner on 15th December 2017 AND  

my sQuid account is set up ready to take payment of £2 on this day  

   OR 

My child receives a free school meal  

 

Please tick one box.   

 

Child’s name (print) ………………………………………………………………… Class: ………….……….  

 

  

Signed ……………………………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian 

 

 
PLEASE ORDER YOUR DINNERS BY 1ST DECEMBER 

 

 
 

Christmas Dinner – Fri 15th December  
 

 

 


